MEMORANDUM

TO: SUPERINTENDENT

FROM: DR. MICHAEL D. JOHNSON
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR EMERITUS

SUBJECT: IASB 2011-2012 DUES
DATE: AUGUST 2011

THANK YOU for committing to active membership in the Illinois
Association of School Boards for 2011-2012. We’ve received payment of
your dues, and a Certificate of Membership is enclosed.

Please let each of your board members know how grateful IASB staff is to be
working with them and you in the coming year for the betterment of I1linois
public schools, We all recognize the effectiveness of statewide cooperation
in solving problems education faces today, the power of joint action in
presenting our case to the legislature and the importance of maintaining high
standards in school governance.

TASB staff is developing new programs and procedures to help you perform
your duties as school officials as smoothly and effectively as possible. Be
assured that every staff member stands ready to assist you and your board in
any way he or she can.

If you have questions about what your Association offers or how the staff
might serve you, visit IASB’s web site at www. iasb.com. In addition to a
review of programs and activities, you will find information about services
available directly over the Internet.

Again, thank you for joining in another year of progress toward excellence in
school governance and improvement in our state’s ability to educate
tomorrow’s citizens,



